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REMINDER - Call-Out for KGC 
Commissioners deadline Friday 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 13 Kentenhkó:wa/November 2024) – The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to remind the community that the deadline for 
interested Community members who wish to sit on the Kahnawà:ke Gaming 
Commission (KGC) is this Friday, November 15th. Per the Kahnawà:ke Gaming Law, 
the interested candidates must: 
 

• Be registered on the Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Registry,  
• Be over 18 years old,  
• Have no financial interest or management responsibility for an establishment 

involving gaming or gaming-related activities within the Territory, and, 
• Must not have been convicted of an indictable offence except when a full 

pardon has been granted. 
  
Candidates must send a written letter of intent to the address below no later than 
4pm on Friday, November 15, 2024, to the attention of:  
 

Ratsénhaienhs Paul Rice 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 

P.O. Box 720 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory, 

J0L 1B0 
  
For more information regarding the role of Commissioner, please contact Marnie 
Lahache, Interim Executive Director of the KGC, at 
marnie.lahache@gamingcommission.ca. 
  
The Kahnawà:ke Gaming Law can be viewed here. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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